
ASSOCIATION OF SACRAMENTO COUNTY  
SHERIFF’S DEPARTMENT  

VETERANS AND EMPLOYEES 

From the President 
 

Hello to all, 

 

The March luncheon had a bit of the Irish luck with 58 members and guests attending.  

Richard Stensrud and Suzanne Likarich from Sacramento County Retirement provided an  

update on our retirement system and stated it’s still holding strong. Thank you Richard and 

Suzanne! 

  

If you haven’t paid your annual dues, please do so before the May Range Qualification Shoot 

and BBQ.  Your treasurer, Kathy Shannon has the treasury system up and running and is ready 

for all 711 correspondence including the monthly meeting RSVP’s. 

 

At the monthly meetings, I try to inform members of date deadlines and up-coming events. 

Because there was so much information announced at the March luncheon, I decided to  

remind all of you by placing the information in the announcement section of this newsletter.  

Please check the announcements and mark the events on you calendar.  

 

The next meeting is Wednesday, April 10th, at the Rancho Cordova Elk’s Lodge. Please RSVP 

Kathy Shannon at keshannon004@gmail.com  or 916  952-7395 

by April 4th , if you’re planning to attend the meeting/luncheon.  

 

Please review the Range Day announcement, page 4, for important 

information and details on the BBQ/ Range Day event. 

 

See you April 10th!   

 

Judy  
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1. Bruce Clark, Craig Tourte 

 

2. Jerry Biggers 

 

3. Doug Borges  

 

6. Cliff Lunetta, Bruce Eastley 

 

8. Barbara Bravos 

 

9. Michael Corcoran, Joe Dean 

 

10. Gary Hauf 

 

16. Marlin Weinberger  

 

17. Richard D. Williams 

 

19. Dick Bennett 

 

 

 

Birthdays 

President 

Judy Denton 

(916) 363-1282 

judydenton1840@att.net 

Vice President 

Bill O’Connor 

(916) 483-7557 

williamo@winfirst.com 

Secretary 

Marilyn Siefker 

(916) 961-4766 

Phillipmarilyn@aol.com 

Treasurer 

Kathy Shannon 

(916) 952-7395 

keshannon004@gmail.com 

7871 Garden Highway,  

Yuba City, CA 95991  

Sergeant At Arms 

Doug Borges 

(916) 961-0874 

dougborges@aol.com 

Board of Directors: 

Earl Evans 

(916) 261-1668 

earlthepearl1948@hotmail. 

Com 

Walt Horne 

(916) 423-1898 

wcwfm@frontier.net 

Sherry Matranga 

(916) 983-7687 

Clem Meier 

cfmeier@comcast.net 

Barbara Smith 

(916) 684-5344 

bubbas@frontiernet.net 

Larry Jarvis 

(916) 355-8514 

larryjarvis@711club.org 

Past President 

Sam Gault 

(916)  723-3466 

ssgault1980@comcast.net 

Newsletter Editor & 

Webmaster 

Larry Jarvis 

(916) 355-8514 

larryjarvis@711club.org 

2013 

711 Club Officers 

THANK YOU 
I would like to thank everyone who has sent prayers, cards, 
emails, and calls following my shoulder surgery.  I am doing 
well thanks, in no small part, to all the well wishers who took the 
time to contact me.  It really helps when you are house-bound, 
and pretty useless all around with the right arm in a darn 
sling.  Can't drive, can't tie my shoes, or button my pants and 
the zipper is a huge task.  HA!  But all is getting better every 
day and I am very grateful.  God Bless you all, my 711  
Buddies—  Pat O’Neal 

 

20. Larry Jarvis, Sam Gault 

 

21. Robert L. Williams 

 

22. Richard DeCuir. Rolfe Apple,  

      Robert Larson 

 

23. Robert Hall, Ben Sato 

 

25. Jim Ezell, Kenneth Hartrum 

 

26. Ronald Landrus 

 

27. Leana  Garner 

 

28. Paul Games, Keith Schmalz, 

      Frank Wallace 

 

29. Robert Cabelera 

 

30. Shelia  Loeman 
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ANNOUNCEMMENTS 

 

The March meeting minutes not published this month as the Secretary 

had extended jury duty. 

 
                                                  Up-coming Events 
 
SSD Museum “Donation Day”:    Wednesday, 3/27/2013, 0900-1500 hours at the SSD  

Academy (Riverwalk Way). Contact Sharon Telles at (916) 717-2298 for further information. 

 

Law Enforcement Remembrance Ceremony: Tuesday, 4/2/2013, noon at 500 Arden Way.  

Contact LE Chaplains at (916) 993-7786 for further information. 

 

711/Folsom Garage Sale “Donation Day”:  Wednesday, 4/10/2013, 1100-1400 hours at the 

Rancho Cordova Elk’s Lodge parking lot. Contact Sherry Matranga at (916) 230-7687 for  

further information. 

 

711 Club Annual BBQ & Qualification Shoot: Wednesday, 5/15/2013, 0800-1400 hours at 

Kenneth Royal Range. Contact Kathy Shannon at keshannon004@gmail.com or                

(916) 952-7395 for further information or to RSVP and prepay.    



Our Next Meeting  -  April 10, 2013 
 

Rancho Cordova Elks Lodge  
11440 Elks Circle, Rancho Cordova  

11 AM Social hour  

12 noon Meeting and Lunch  

Followed by the raffle  

RSVP By 

Thursday, April 4th 

Kathy Shannon 

(916) 952-7395  
keshannon004@gmail.com 
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May 15, 2013, Range Day shoot and Bar B Que  

This is for paid members of the 711 Club.  

This is a reminder that the annual range day will be held on May 15th, 2013, at the Kenneth Royal Range.  

As usual, the range qualifications will start about 0800 and continue until about noon.  

Bring your own weapon, and a holster.  You must shoot from a holster. You will be qualifying for both in-
state and out of state carry with one 20 round session. Ammo is furnished for normal calibers.  

The Lunch will be catered by Mike Garcia and the Tai-Mex catering. The menu is as follows;  

Triple meat combo, Tri Tip,  Bar B Que Pork, and Smoked Chicken, Rice with Mango, Green Beans with 
Mushrooms, Salad, Rolls and Garcia’s  own BBQ sauce.  

The price will be $15.00 and will include sodas and cold water.  

THE LUNCH MUST BE PAID IN ADVANCE DUE TO NO SHOWS.  

I also must have a R.S.V.P. before May 9, 2013, to give to the cook and the range. I need to know if you are 
going to shoot even if you are not planning on eating.   

RSVP to Kathy Shannon,   keshannon004@gmail.com or 916-952-7395.  
 

To R.S.V.P. to eat  send me a check to 711 club c/o Kathy Shannon , 7871 Garden Highway, Yuba City, CA 
95991.  When I get the check I will put you on the list. 

Visit us on the Web 

www.711club.org 
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